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6th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is a reminder about the children's concert which is fast approaching. (For those 

who have purchased a ticket last year with Hanna Campkin) 

 

The concert is taking place in Chichester Festival Theatre on the 17th January and 

starts at 10.45am  

 

It includes musical classics and lots of audience participation packed into one hour of 

exciting musical mayhem, compèred by magician-extraordinaire Neil Henry and 

conducted by Jonathan Willcocks. 

 

Please remember that you are responsible for organising transport to and from 

school. There aren't any individual tickets as the school has received one for the 

whole group which Hanna Campkin will have. 

 

Please collect your children from school at 10am and bring them back after the 

concert. If your child is having school dinners that day please let the office know so 

that the dinners can be reserved for the second sitting. 

 

We hope that you enjoy this event 

 

Mrs Metcalfe 

 


